Shobnall Primary School



10 January 2017

Dear Parents

Snow White & the Eight Dwarves - DVD Sales

We are delighted to inform you that following the production of Snow White and the Eight Dwarves at the Brewhouse on Tuesday 6th December there the DVD of the performance is now on sale. This DVD will capture all the fantastic performances from our Year 4, 5 and 6 Children and give you a wonderful keepsake to treasure. We have produced two DVD's to accommodate the different roles the children had in both performances. The cost of the DVD will be £8.00.

In order to ensure we have the correct number of DVDs produced, could we please ask that you complete the reply slip below and return it to school <u>no later than Friday 27th January 2017</u>, together with your total payment for the number of DVDs required.

Cheques should be made payable to Shobnall Primary School.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Cruise Headteacher



Total Payable

Signed Dated

Name of Child Year Group Year Group













International